
Pursuing Cultural Humility
Victoria Ayoola, Manasa Akkineni, Hadil Alhayek, Sadia Aurna, and Sabrina Rivera

The Buford Center for Diversity and Service received a grant from The 
Community Foundation to fund Pursuing Cultural Humility. This 
was an 8-month program designed to provide 10 local non-profit 

professionals and 10 University of Findlay students the opportunity to 
interact, grow together, and provide diversity and inclusion 
programming for each of the 10 non-profit organizations.


